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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Transcription issues associated with the Production Statement (RDA 2.7) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks ALA for this discussion paper. We agree with the discussion paper which we discussed 
with colleagues from archives and museums. They welcome very much ALA’s initiative that will 
facilitate the cataloguing of unpublished resources.  
 
 


